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December 8th - Senior
Portraits deadline for
Yearbook!

Please see:
https://spragueyb.weebly.com/senior-portraits.html

For more information

December 12th, Band Concert - 6 p.m. in Pantheon
December 12th, Concert Choir @ Capital 11:30 a.m.

December 13th, Holiday Choir Concert @ Morningstar, 7 p.m.

Admission: $5 per person, $20 family ” ‘OLI D AT
== = December 14th, Winter Orchestra "y
Concert - 7 p.m. in Pantheon QQN (ERT

DEADLINE HAS BEEN EXTENDED
February 1, 2018 is the last date to purchase your rder YOl.l
yearbook. Do not miss out on getting your copy of the P T b _

NERRbTnk
2017-2018 Yearbook! Y

Order today! The price is $65. —_—




Sprague Students and Families, student schedules are up to view
on StudentVue and ParentVue. Sprague High School has an
.mpqr'u“' all-electronic and online schedule change process. In order for this
s‘ch"‘e-a"“'le process to be successful, we need all students and families to
participate in our electronic submission of schedule change
requests. Guidance and instructions for our process is located on
our www.spraguehs.com website and follows below in this email.
Students will be able to request schedule changes beginning
January 2™. A copy of the 2™ semester master schedule will also
be located on our website for students to reference as they ask for
elective changes. Requests are answered in the order they are received. Not all requests will be
honored. Students will receive an email with the outcome of their request once it has been
processed. Schedules will not be changed to accommodate teacher or class period
requests. Last day to request a semester 2 schedule change is Friday, January 19".

2" semester class schedules will be available for students on the first day of 2" semester classes.
These will be provided via StudentVue or can be requested in print on the first day of 2™ semester.
Students may only change to an elective that is offered the same period as the class they wish to
drop on a space available basis. The list of courses by period will be posted on the Sprague
Website. Students will not be allowed to skip or leave a class that is listed on their schedule
and come to the College and Career center to make schedule changes in person. They
must request their schedule change via the online request process.
During the first week of the semester, counselors will correct scheduling errors with students in
person for the following reasons only:

1. Incorrect placement of a student (either class level, course offering, or subject)

2. A student has a “Needs Class” on their schedule or a missing period.

3. A student has a duplicate class or too many classes on their schedule.

Chad Barkes
Assistant Principal

Semester 2 Schedule Change Request:
The schedule request link will go live on January 2nd. Students will need to login to StudentVue to see
their second semester schedule. If a student wants to request a schedule change, the following steps
must be taken:
1. Go to the Sprague High School Website_http://www.spraguehs.com
2. Click on Schedule Change Request
3. Completely fill out the electronic request form
4. Requests are answered in the order they are received. Not all requests will be honored. Students will
receive an email with the outcome of their request once it has been processed.

Schedules will not be changed to accommodate teacher or class period requests. Last day to
request a semester 2 schedule change is Friday, January 19



http://www.spragehs.com/
http://www.spragehs.com/
http://www.westsalemhigh.com/
http://www.westsalemhigh.com/

Sprague Girls Tennis Meeting
Tuesday, December 12
7:00 - 8:00 pm in the Sprague Library

If you are interested in trying out for the Sprague girls’
tennis team - this meeting is for YOU! Both students and
parents are encouraged to attend.

We will be discussing:

Season schedule: practice and games

Team format

What you need to know before you tryout for tennis
What equipment you need

Uniforms

Rain

Parent support

Rules for players and parents

Questions? Contact Coach Jen Schmelling
schmelling_jennifer@salkeiz.k12.or.us

FUTURE DATES OF GRAD PARTY
PLANNING MEETINGS:

6:30 p.m. in the Oly Forum

January 18th
OBl February 15th
A oY March 15th

April 19th
ereeos” May 19th

Come join us to help plan the Grad Party for the Class of 2018!




The Olyannes Dance Team took first place
in the Novelty division at the Scappoose
Competition on Saturday, November 18.
The Olyannes also earned 2nd place in
Large Hip Hop and Contemporary, which
4 qualified them for the championships at

Tualatin High School. The Olyannes have

now qualified FOUR fall routines for the
Category Championships that happen every December. This is a first for the team, and
they are only one of two teams in the state to do so! In addition, congratulations to Dirill
Down finishers Amanda Lutz, Sonya Frontino, Marisa Bradley, and Emily Pierson in
novice and Emily Newton in advanced. The team will have 8-team members total
represent them in Drill Down at championships!

The Olyannes will compete this weekend at Tualatin High School at the championship
event with round times starting at 11:30 and 3:30!
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During the Week of November 14-17",

Sprague High School celebrated College Application
Week. Oregon's College Application Week (CAW)
initiative is one practical way that allows high schools to
provide in-class opportunities for students to complete
portions of college applications. In addition, students
attended college awareness presentations given by local
college representatives from Portland State University,
Willamette University, Corban University, Chemeketa
Community College, Linn-Benton Community College,
and Warner Pacific University.

Sprague Staff members

and students wore gear for their favorite colleges
throughout the week. By the final day, 284 torches
were placed on an ‘| Applied” banner by members of
the Class of 2018 acknowledging each students’
applications to post secondary choices. This May, the
class of 2018 will gather for a ceremony prior to

graduation to celebrate their postsecondary decision.
For more information, contact Ms. Dunn in the ASPIRE Center.







